
 

 

 

21st July 2025  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

      

 

Pumpkin Flower Workshop.  

 

Spend a fun-filled hour with your child creating a spectacular floral arrangement inside a pumpkin. 

Whether you want something pretty or Halloween-themed, the choice is yours and you get to take 

your creation home! 

 

• Date: Wednesday 22nd October 

• Sessions available from 1:30–5:30 PM 

Time slots: 1:30–2:30 | 2:30–3:30 | 3:30–4:30 | 4:30–5:30 

 

Prices will include all flowers, accessories, and pumpkin. Limited spaces! Only 15 people per time 

slot. 

To register your interest, email: fundraisers@foxhillprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Please include: 

• Your preferred time slot 

• Number of adults and children attending 

• Preferred email address 

This is a registration of interest only. Final time slots and price details will be confirmed in September 

and emailed to you to see if you would still like to take part. 

A fun, creative activity to enjoy with your child and you’ll leave with a beautiful (or spooky) 

pumpkin arrangement to proudly display at home. 

We also plan to collect and plant the pumpkin seeds for next year’s arrangements. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Friends of Foxhill 

fundraisers@foxhillprimaryschool.co.uk  
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